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27 April, 2022 

Dear Parents/Carer, 

On Sunday 8th May 2022 people from all over the diocese will be making the Pilgrimage to 

the remains of Beauvale Priory, where Saint John Houghton once lived. This is our annual 

pilgrimage, and I am writing to invite you and ask for your support. 

We shall gather in full uniform in the Beauvale Grounds, New Road, Mooregreen, 

Nottingham, NG16 2AAat at 2.45pm. The procession to The Martyrs’ Stone will begin at 

3.15pm and the Mass will start at 3.30pm. The Mass will end around 4.20-4.30pm, 

refreshments will be available afterwards. 

Your child will need to wear suitable shoes for an outdoor Mass and bring a coat/sunhat, sun 

cream and a bottle of water. Please bring a small amount of money to purchase refreshments 

after the celebration. 

Do come and support our pilgrimage – an event that is so very special to our schools as it 

celebrates our Patron Saints – John and Robert of Beauvale. I am sure it will be a great day 

and Bishop Patrick will be delighted to see us all. 

Parents and Guardians are expected to stay and be responsible for the young people. There 

will be pupils from St John Houghton, The Priory, English Martyrs and Saint Benedicts- we 

really are ‘Stronger Together’. 

We warmly invite you and friends and family to join us. 

Kind regards, 

Rachel Rose- School Chaplain.  

 

 


